
From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

Peter Puglese 

Monday, February 4, 2019 11:13 AM PST 

Mindala Wilcox 

RE: IBEC-water well 

! do not ! would reach out to them directly. If you need, ! can assist you. 

From: Mindala Wilcox <mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org> 
Sent: Monday, February 4, 2019 9:58 AM 
To: Peter Puglese <ppuglese@cityoflnglewood.org> 
Subject: IBEC-water well 

Hi Peter, 
Did Barmeshwar or Boytrese provide comments on the proposed water well design for the well 
relocation? If you have them, can you email to me? Thanks. 


